IATDH PD Meeting Feedback

* This form will record your name, please fill your name.

Project Directors meetings are the primary ways that we in the Office of Digital Humanities connect with our awardees. As the first participants in a virtual PD Meeting hosted by our office, we greatly value your feedback.

This survey is anonymous, and we encourage you to be honest: we won't hold it against you! Your answers will directly inform how we plan these meetings in the future.

1. Do you agree or disagree with the following statements about the meeting goals?					
	Disagree	Neutral	Agree	N/A	
It was helpful to meet ODH program officers.	\bigcirc	\bigcirc	\bigcirc	\bigcirc	
It was helpful to meet other Project Directors.	\bigcirc	\bigcirc	\bigcirc	\bigcirc	
It was helpful to hear short descriptions of the other Institutes.		\bigcirc	\bigcirc	\bigcirc	
It was helpful to talk through experiences in breakout rooms.	\bigcirc	\bigcirc	\bigcirc	0	

2. How did you feel about holding the meeting virtually?
Virtual is fine, but I would have preferred an in-person meeting.
Virtual is better than in-person for me.
I would have preferred not to have a meeting.
Other
3. How did you feel about the length of the meeting?
The meeting was too long.
The meeting was an appropriate length.
The meeting was too short.
Other
4. Is there anything we could have done to make the virtual meeting run more smoothly?
5. Any additional feedback?